
Dr Smithies - we spoke 

AIDS LEAFLET ; STD CLINICS 

Dr Rodin telephoned this morning - he spoke to the Medical Society for the 
Study of Venereal Diseases (MSSVD) Council last week. STD consultants would 
be most grateful to have copies of the "AIDS and how it concerns blood donors" 

leaflet. He understood at the Council meeting that some consultants were 

aware of the suggestion and had already obtained copies from their Regional 

Blood Transfusion Centres. 

This suggests that a low-key approach to leaflet distribution is already 

taking place - but that the Regional Transfusion Centres will soon be needing 

more leaflets (? preferably the amended version when the others have run out). 
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